

You are invited to a celebration of Phyllis Rolfe Silverman: A Pioneer in *Living with Dying*

When: April 19, 2017; 2.30 pm - 5 pm

Where: Liberman-Miller Lecture Hall, Brandeis Women's Studies Research Center, MS 079, Epstein Building, 515 South Street, Waltham, MA 02453

Refreshments will be served

Please RSVP by emailing wsrc@brandeis.edu by April 1, 2017.

Donations towards a commemorative brick may be sent to Sarah Hough at the above address. Please make checks payable to "Brandeis Women's Studies Research Center;" (IMO Phyllis Silverman in the memo line)

Moderator

Ann W. Caldwell, WSRC Resident Scholar and President Emerita of the MGH Institute of Health Professions

Panelists

Steven L. Nickman, MD., MGH pediatrician and psychiatrist with a sub-specialty in adopted children and adoptive families

Fredrick H. Spero, Executive Director, National Widowers' Organization

Colleen Shannon, Associate Program Director, The Children's Room

Sandra L. Bertman, Ph.D, FT, Senior Scholar, Arts & Health Institute, Lesley University; International AIDS Education and Training Center; Good Shepherd Community Care Hospice & Institute.

Concluding remarks

Gila Silverman, Ph.D Affiliated Scholar with the Arizona Center for Judaic Studies.

Closing music

Suzanne Hanser, WSRC Resident Scholar

"La Fille aux Cheveux du Lin" by Claude Debussy on piano